
What an amazing way to celebrate the 47th year of Child and Family Services of Michi-
ganôs gift giving program Operation Good Cheer! We ended 2018 with record break-
ing numbers. Thanks to the 83 foster care agencies that participated, we were able to 
fulfill Christmas wishes for 6,774 foster children across Michigan. 
 
The big event began on Friday, December 7, 2018 at Pentastar Aviation in Waterford, 
Michigan. Thanks to the 276 compassionate donor groups and individuals, we had the 
pleasure of unloading and sorting more than 20,323 gifts this year that were picked up 
and delivered by 34 volunteer trucking companies. Watching the teamwork amongst 
strangers as they come together for the sole purpose of giving to these children is what 
Christmas spirit is all about. 
 
We had beautiful weather on Saturday, December 8, 2018, and the "Spirit of Good 
Cheer" was soaring across the Michigan skies delivering thousands of gifts to their ap-
pointed destinations. There were about 202 volunteer pilots that completed 209 
flights. The ñSpirit of Good Cheerò also cruised along the highways as our volunteer 
truck drivers drove throughout the remainder of the day to ensure that every present 
was delivered to our participating agencies who were eagerly awaiting their arrival.  
Overall, Operation Good Cheer 2018 was a great success. 

To our donors: Every year your generosity continues to amaze us with your devotion 
and kind hearted nature.  Without you and your compassion for these children, Op-
eration Good Cheer would not be possible. So thank you for taking time during this 
busy holiday to sponsor, purchase, wrap, and ship the gifts from the children's wish 
lists. Your commitment is admirable and greatly appreciated. 
  

To our ground support volunteers, pilots, truck drivers, and trucking companies: 
Your willingness to give your time, effort, and patience to this event annually is truly 
amazing and honorable. Without your assistance, there would not be gifts under the 
tree for these children. Thank you for your commitment to Operation Good Cheer. 

  
To the staff at Pentastar Aviation, as well as the Air Traffic Controllers and our 
friends at Oakland County International Airport: Thank you for kindly allowing us 
to use the airport and hangar year after year, we appreciate your continued generosity. 
Your commitment to the program is commendable.   

  

Thank you EVERYONE! We look forward to OGC 2019!  

        A Special ñThank Youò! 

       Another Wonderful Year! 

Mark Your Calendars 

December 6, 2019 
Gift Collection 

December 7, 2019 
ñSpirit of Good Cheerò 

flight and ground distribution 

OGC 2018 Numbers  
6,774 Children Sponsored 

20,323 Gifts Delivered 

83 Agencies Participated 

276 Donor Groups &  

Individual Donors 

34 Trucking Companies 

29 Airports 

Support OGC 2019!!! 
Itôs never too early  
AmazonSmile 

Shop at AmazonSmile.com and 
Amazon donates .5% of the 

purchase to CFSM.  

Go to smile.amazon.com  

and support us every time you 
shop. 

Child and Family  
Services of Michigan, Inc. 

2157 University Park Drive 
Okemos, MI 48864 

Like Operation Good Cheer on Facebook! 
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Operation Good Cheer Operation Good Cheer Operation Good Cheer SM  

òMaking Christmas wishes come trueó 

https://smile.amazon.com



